
EUROPEAN COMMISSION FOR ROAD SAFETY IN THE ARMED FORCES 

Secretary, E-mail: aleksandar.gosic@ecraf.org, Website: www.ecraf.org 
 

Belgrade, 18th May 2018 
 
 
 
REGARDING ECRAF CONGRESS 2020 HOST 
 
 
 
Dear ECRAF members, 
 
 
At the next ECRAF General Assembly in Brussels we have to decide in which country ECRAF 
congress will be held in 2020. 
 
As ECRAF President I friendly ask you as delegates of ECRAF member countries to ask your 
superiors if your country could take the responsibility of arranging ECRAF congress in 2020. 
  
List of countries which were ECRAF Congress hosts is as folowing: 
 

2002 2003 2004 2005 2006 2007 2008 2009 2010 2011 2012 2013 2014 2015 2016 2017 

GBR CHE NLD NOR SWE DEU DNK FIN AUT CZE ESP BIH SVK SRB FIN FRA 

 
I kindly ask you to answer Secretary by e-mail not later than 31th August 2018. 
 
 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Jan ŠEVČÍK 

Lieutenant colonel, The Czech Armed Forces 
President of ECRAF 

 


